Report to the Faculty Senate Executive Committee




Year-end report
Date: 5/18/2018
Committee Name: Committee for Status of Women



Chair or Co-Chairs: Jennifer Way, Dalia Chowdhury 
Meetings for the term/year:
October 2, 2017, November 13, 2017, January 22, 2018, February 5, 2018, March 6, 2018, April 17, 2018
Membership and Attendance (year-to-date attendance record):
[These column and row titles may vary based upon the nature of the committee composition]

	Group Represented, committee office, if applicable
	Name
	Department or administrative unit affiliation
	Term End
(if applicable)
	Meetings Attended
	Meetings Absent (# Excused)

	Chair
	Jennifer Way
	AEAH
	2020
	6
	0

	Co-chair
	Dalia Chowdhury
	RHS
	2019
	4
	2

	Secretary
	Jennifer Way
	AEAH
	2019
	
	

	Group I
	Jennifer Way
	AEAH
	2020
	
	

	Group II
	Erin Miller
	LIBR
	2019
	4
	2

	Group III
	Unfilled
	
	
	
	

	Group IV
	Yolanda Niemann
	PSYCH
	2019
	5
	1

	Group V
	Donna Lohr
	Info Tech Decision Science
	2020
	5
	1

	Group VI
	Unfilled
	
	
	
	

	Group VII
	Unfilled
	
	
	
	

	Group VIII
	Jennifer Lane
	Music (beginning fall 2018)
	2020
	
	

	At-large
	Stan Ingman
	Applied Gerontology
	2020
	4
	2

	
	Robbie Sittel
	LIBR
	2018
	5
	1

	
	Shani Moore
	Equity and Diversity
	
	1
	5


Accomplishments (including items submitted for review or approval to the Executive Committee or Faculty Senate): 
1. CSW consistently aimed to fill memberships that became vacated throughout the academic year. Three new members joined: Helen Wang, Stan Ingman and Donna Lohr. Stan Ingman and Donna Lohr were present in the meetings and took active part in the workings of the CSW. However, Helen Wang was unable to attend the meetings. Returning member Jennifer Lane will now fill the Group VIII position now. At the end of the year, three spots are vacant that need to be filled – Group III, Group VI, Group VII. 
2. The Co-Chairs participated in the Steering Committee meetings for the COACHE survey, headed by Associate Vice Provost Michael McPherson, and provided insight about the items and validation and provided input about the increase in participation of the survey. In preparation, they held discussion with CSW about potential changes to items and suggestions for new ones. Members suggested that more emphasis be given to gender based salary and gender based satisfaction in work items be included in the survey. The co-chairs suggested that to the COACHE meeting. 

3. As a result of campus wide discussion about pay equity and gender gap, Co-chair Chowdhury took part in an article that was published in the North Texas Daily, where faculty members raised concerns about gender pay equity.

4. In a meeting with Provost Cowley, CSW members discussed salary issues, teaching loads, service loads, necessity of work life balance and the university community and administration being a part of the recruitment and retention of talented women faculty. Leadership issues and pathways to leadership were also addressed in this meeting. 
5. During the spring semester, Co-chair Way developed a cohort of collaborators to participate in responding to the Provost’s request that CSW create a report on the status of women at UNT. During the forthcoming academic year, CSW and cohort programs, departments, and organizations will develop that report using data from UNT Institutional Resources. Among the issues considered—such as a critical look at the quality of working life conditions of women within the university, work/life balance issues, service/research/teaching loads, and the transparency of pathways to leadership—CSW determined to focus on the topic of gender and pay. The cohort group consists of Division of Institutional Equity and Diversity, Women’s and Gender Studies Program, Women’s Faculty Network, Committee on the Status of People of Color, and AAUW student chapter. 
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